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Dear Women Leaders and Friends, 
  
We are delighted to invite you to a very special program hosted by WFWP International, 
the UN Office Team in New York City on Friday, October 22 at 9 A.M. EDT. 

  
I personally love the topic and title for the occasion: Intergenerational Cooperation and 

Our Journey to Peace. Why? 

  
Because our very own WFWP USA Vice President, Mrs. Katarina Connery is one of the 
esteemed panelists! 
  
Please, take the time to register and hear what they have to say about the UN DREAM, 
which has been already jeopardized in so many ways, and is in need of revival. 
  
We wish all speakers well! 
  
Hope to see you there! 

  
Sincerely, 
Angelika Selle 

   

  

  

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

Greetings from the WFWPI Office for UN Relations in NY, 

We cordially invite you to commemorate the 76th Anniversary of the UN's founding with 
us, as Women’s Federation for World Peace International (WFWPI) and the International 
Association of Youth and Students for Peace (IAYSP) will host a Virtual Forum on the 
topic of "The UN Dream: Intergenerational Cooperation and our Journey to Peace," 
featuring the voices of leaders from both the younger and elder generation, as they 
discuss their challenges and hopes in realizing the UN's dream for peace. This webinar 
co-sponsored by the Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United 
Nations in New York will take place on Friday, October 22, at 9 A.M. EDT. 
 

"The UN Dream" will be a space where inspiration and wisdom will be exchanged through 
keynote addresses from leaders of both generations on the role and legacy of the UN, 
highlighting the significance of intergenerational cooperation. This will be followed by a 
dialogue where these leaders will explore the tension that exists as the dream and 
founding principles of the UN are bequeathed to a new generation of leaders in our 
journey to realizing a world of sustainable peace. 
 

Please register with the button below to confirm your attendance and to receive your 
Zoom link. 
 



 

 

Also, feel free to RSVP on our Facebook event page to receive updates and reminders 
about the event. 
 

We look forward to seeing you!  
 

Sincerely, 
WFWPI UN Office Team in NY 

 

  

  

Women's Federation for World Peace 
481 Eighth Ave, Suite 1228 
New York, NY 10001 
  

 

    

  

 

 

     

 
 


